
 
     

 

All, 

 

In this week's bulletin there is information about All Stars and Dynamos Cricket Course uploads and the ECB 

National Clubs Webinar.  
   

 

All Stars and Dynamos Cricket Course Uploads 

We’re starting to see lots of All Stars and Dynamos Cricket courses being uploaded to Clubspark for 2022, 

thank you to everyone who has got involved so far! If you haven’t yet, we would like to remind you to make 

sure you have uploaded your courses to Clubspark so that they are available when priority booking opens on 

10 February, this will increase the chance of capturing a registration!  

 

At this stage, we are only requiring centres to upload your courses, you do not need to complete the 

compliance and pre requisite information as the system updates are currently ongoing. Further information 

will be sent out on this in due course.  

 

As a reminder, the amazing benefits of running an All Stars or Dynamos Cricket course are detailed below: 

 

All Stars Cricket: 

• Everything you need to deliver a great first experience of cricket - kit bags, promotional material, 

club management system, volunteer training and activator apparel for centres. 

• RRP £40 - rebate to clubs is £10 for each participant that signs up. 

• For every child that signs up, centres receive £5 credit to spend in the All Stars Cricket Shop 

Dynamos Cricket 

• Everything you need to deliver the programme, including kit & equipment, volunteer training & 

support, and the Countdown Cricket app to run games 

• RRP £40 - £25 rebate to clubs 

 

 

ECB National Clubs Webinar - 25 January 2022 (6pm) 

With a week and half to go until the ECB National Clubs webinar please be reminded that the registration 

link for clubs to register is now open.  The link to attend the webinar will be shared with attendees closer to 

the date. 

ClubSpark Link 

https://ecb-comms.co.uk/1FT6-7P2MA-7G4FFF-4OH3TV-1/c.aspx
https://ecb-comms.co.uk/1FT6-7P2MA-7G4FFF-4OH3XX-1/c.aspx
https://ecb-comms.co.uk/1FT6-7P2MA-7G4FFF-4OH3XX-1/c.aspx
https://ecb-comms.co.uk/1FT6-7P2MA-7G4FFF-4OH3S9-1/c.aspx


 

The webinar will start at 6pm, be free of charge to local clubs and will take place online, with no restrictions 

on the number of people from each club able to join. 

 

The evening will cover powering and creating thriving and sustainable clubs for girls, national programmes, 

safeguarding and insurance, and grant funding.     

 

     

 

England & Wales Cricket Board, Lord's Cricket Ground, London, NW8 8QZ 

   

     

 

Signup form 

https://ecb-comms.co.uk/1FT6-7P2MA-7G4FFF-4OH3TJ-1/c.aspx

